Beth Israel Congregation
of Wilkinsburg

The fifth annual New Year party
given by the Men's Club of the Beth
Israel Congregation of Wilkinsburg
Wwill be held on Wednesday evening,
December 31, at the Assembly Hall,
159 Penn Avenue, Wilkinsburg. The
tommittee in charge are completing
Plans for an enjoyable evening.

On January 2, the Congregation
will move into its new quarters lo-
cated at Wood Street and Hill Ave-
Nue in Wilkinsburg. The new home

has been purchased by the Congrega-
tion which was organized four years
ago and incorporated last month.

For New Year reservations, call H,
Wedner at Churchill 9600 or I. Sieff,
Churchill 9383.



